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Giving	Back	to	Seniors	

	
	
From	dance	classes	to	workshops,	
the	Selfhelp	Rosenthal	Senior	
Center’s	auditorium	is	a	central	
space	for	members	and	it	is	my	
privilege	to	provide	funding	to	
support	renovations	and	upgrades!	
	
	

 

Meeting	Neighbors	
				
 
 
 

There	is	no	better	way	to	learn	about	
issues	facing	the	district	than	by	speaking	
directly	to	constituents!	I’ve	been	hitting	
the	streets	to	meet	as	many	neighbors	as	
I	can.	If	I	can	be	of	service	on	any	specific	
issues	on	your	block,	please	reach	out!	
	
 
	

	



	

Combating	Anti-Semitism	
	

I	sent	a	follow-up	letter	to	President	Trump	
urging	his	administration	to	fill	the	vacancy	
in	the	U.S.	Department	of	State	for	a	Special	
Envoy	to	Monitor	and	Combat	anti-Semitism.	
Given	the	recent	rise	in	anti-Semitism	in	
Queens	and	around	the	world,	it	is	crucial	
that	this	office	be	fully	staffed	and	funded.	
We	must	do	our	part	to	ensure	that	the	
proper	action	is	taken	to	monitor	and	
confront	anti-Semitism	around	the	world.	

	

On	The	Right	Track	
	

	

	
We	started	back	to	school	season	by	
announcing	$750K	in	funding	that	I’ve	
allocated	to	Queens	College	for	capital	
plan	and	athletic	track	upgrades!	
	
	
	
	
	

Starting	the	New	School	Year!	
	
	
	
I	had	a	blast	seeing	students	and	handing	
out	school	supplies	on	their	first	day	back	
in	school!	I	wish	teachers,	faculty,	
students,	and	families	a	successful	and	
productive	academic	year.	
 
	

	

Stay	in	Touch!	
My	district	office	is	located	at	159-16	Union	Turnpike,	Flushing,	NY	11366	
and	I	can	always	be	reached	at	RozicN@NYAssembly.gov	or	718-820-0241	

	


